
Once again I write to show my sincere objections to the proposed  Quarry  
I  have sincere concerns over HGV lorries burning  left from the proposed  Quarry. 
I haven't heard  this mentioned! 
The most  concerning  is that the B4189 Road crosses the Canal. 
I understand that  the Construction of Canals and Bridges in Worcestershire  were 
completed  in 1815. 
I feel very strongly  that the  Quarry should not be  Approved 
We must save our green and pleasant  land.  
 
                     Yours Faithfully,  
                               Pauline Jones.   (Mrs) 
 


